

01 December 2003
MP Backs Pensions Protection 

The Pensions Bill outlined in last weeks Queen’s Speech has received the backing of Stirling MP, Anne McGuire.  The Bill intends to make it easier for companies to run pension schemes and enable individuals to plan for their retirement.  The Bill will also introduce a Pension Protection Scheme, ensuring workers pensions are protected if their firm goes bust. 
Following the Queen’s Speech Mrs McGuire said

“The Government recognises that more needs to be done to make it easier for companies to run pension schemes, but also that there is a need to protect workers whose companies go bust leaving the pension scheme short.

It is right that a pension promised should be a pension honoured.  The Government is determined to take action to protect employees who have seen their pensions slashed when their company, through no fault of their own, has gone bust and wound up its pension scheme.
The Pension Bill will strengthen the partnership between employers, individuals and the State in pension provision by protecting individuals pensions, making it easier for companies to run pension schemes, and enabling individuals to plan for their retirement and make informed choices about saving and how long they work.”
Ends 

For more information please contact Paul Godzik: 01786 446515













